
As an Oregonian I strongly urge the Oregon legislature to pass HB2927 as is and not pass SB 825. Each 
vote should be counted equally. 
 It is in your hands to help Oregon lead the way to a national popular vote. I urge you to not support SB 
825. 
Please pass HB 2927. 
 
Signature,  
 
Joshua Kauffman 

 


